
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FRIDAY FEBRUARY 24, 2023  

Happy Friday Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT  

Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the 
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who 
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial. We also offer respect to all the Elders 
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today.  

OTHER  

Missing a water bottle or piece of clothing? Check out the Lost & Found for your missing items. 
The Lost & Found is located outside the counselling office.  

Today, many students at Delta Secondary School are taking part in the 30 Hour Famine. They 
are doing this to raise money for Delta Assist, Twenty Hours of Giving and DSS Development 
Projects in Nicaragua. On behalf of these programs, we would like to send out a HUGE Thank 
You to all students and staff taking part in this event.  

A reminder to all student participants, please come to the Guitar room right at the beginning of 
lunch for a special concert in your honour. 

Time is running out to sign up for one of the world's largest 10 km races! The deadline to sign 
up for the Sun Run is March 3 - don't miss out! See Ms. Hay for details. 
 
Talk is an opportunity for LGBTQ2SIA+ students and allies to have a meaningful discussion 
around queer issues, learn about different experiences and connect with peers. This will take 
place on February 28th at lunch in the library, upstairs. Hopefully there is already enough 
reason to attend, but there will be candy… which may or may not be distributed as projectiles. 
 
A reminder to all Work Experience 11/12 students of our next group meeting on Tuesday, 
February 28th. Please note, we will be meeting in room 2408 for second semester. 
 

CLUBS 

Woodwind choir is meeting today at lunch in the band room. New flute, clarinet and saxaphone 
players always welcome. 
 
Run club will meet in Mr. Cowen's room this afternoon 
 
SPORTS  

Do you want to play on the Junior or Senior Girls soccer team this upcoming season? If so, see 
Ms. Di Nunzio in the Foods room - Room 1634 to sign up.  

Ms. Jow is looking for volunteers to run the basketball scorekeeper table for today 330/5pm 
games. Pls see Ms. Jow ASAP if you can help! 
 
Congratulations to our soccer intramural winners, Team Ryley! See Ms. Jow next Friday @ 
lunch in the East Gym for a team pictures & your prize! 



 
PACER BISTRO  

The Specials today in the Pacer Bistro are: Grilled Italian Meat-lover Panini with Soup and 
Creamy Vegetable Soup.  

 
PACER FRIDAY 
 
Every Friday, we recognize students for showing their Pacer Pride. Students who demonstrate 
outstanding levels of participation, achievement, care, exploration, or respect are nominated by 
their teachers and the name goes into a draw to receive a prize. Today’s Pacer Prize winners 
are:  

• Alex North 
• Suki Chen 
• Riley Najat 
• Papoutanai Pounglook 
• Hana Mingus 

 
Please come to the office to claim your prize. 

 

Thanks for listening and have a great weekend!! 


